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Straightening the  popular  unity  for  the  defense  of  our  country  working  class
interests. 

The poor electoral results of our candidates in the past autonomic elections in Euskadi

and Galicia, highlight the need for a thorough analysis of the political cycle that began

with  the  elections  in  Andalucía  in  2019.  All  these  events  are  now  shaped  by  our

participation in the Coalition Government of Spain and the current Covid-19 pandemic. 

In  this  complex  and  uncertain  context,  the  electoral  results  show  that  our  federal

political project is not compelling enough for the progressive population in Galicia and

Euskadi, where the elections were also marked by high levels of abstention. According

to the results, conservative politics and policies will be governing both territories, in a

period where policies based on equity, social justice and redistribution of wealth are

more needed. Besides, left-nationalist forces, which are solidly entrenched in territories

with a clear country’s project message are the ones picking our electoral setbacks. This

result  coincides  with  numerous  internal  conflicts  in  Unidas  Podemos  around  the

country. After four years of the beginning of this project, some political relations are

still  in  conflict,  causing  in  some  cases  divisions  which  have  been  broadcasted.

Moreover,  we confirm the organizational  weakness and lack of implementation at  a

territorial level of Unidas Podemos. 

We consider paramount to strengthen the popular unity of Unidas Podemos, and the

need of deepening this project with more solid social and political alliances. At the same

time, in order to better work at a territorial level, we need to reinforce the organizational

development of the project by bolstering democratic structures. 

In parallel, we must be aware of the fight for a social exit from this pandemic crisis.

This is the main reason we call upon the Party, in all its levels, to mobilize in defense of

the Coalition Government programmatic agreement. There will be some actors who are

going to try to diminish our presence in the Government by all means, including the bad

electoral results in Galicia and Euskadi. 



In the upcoming months there will be some crucial debates over the reconstruction of

this  country  after  the  pandemic.  The  PCE  will  continue  to  defend  those  measures

essential  to  progress  for  a  structural  change.  In  this  regard,  we  appeal  to  every

communist person to defend the recovery of the Spanish productive sovereignty. This

fight  is  not  only  about  sustaining  jobs,  but  also  bolstering  a  legislative  process  to

regulate teleworking, and for the dismantling of the labor reform. 

Finally, it is crucial to acknowledge the hard work done by all our activists in the PCE,

in Izquierda Unida, and in all organizations around Unidas Podemos. Their commitment

and dedication are the fundamental elements of this political project. We must be in line

with the historical period that the working class of this country requires. 
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